
We’re Bargaining!

The MTA Bargaining Team has carefully examined the Bargaining Survey and

the input provided by members at Bargaining Forums and Faculty Club Meetings

attended by President David Navar.

The entire Collective Bargaining Agreement is open for negotiations for 2024-

2027.  MTA opened the article on Community Schools due to a reopener clause

pegged to the district receiving the $8 million in Community Schools Grant

funding.  MTA and MUSD signed an MOU on Community Schools on October 17

providing for certificated academic support personnel for the community

schools.

 

MTA and MUSD attempted to Sunshine the entire contract at the October 2

Board Meeting.  Unfortunately, both this and the October 16 Board Meeting

were canceled due to a lack of quorum by the Board Members.  The Sunshine

proposals will now be on the November 6 Board Agenda.  

 

Once the Sunshine proposals are made public at the next Board Meeting, MTA

and MUSD will begin to negotiate other articles.



Lisa Ibañez

Can Change the

MUSD Board of

Education!

PHONE BANKING

FOR LISA
MTA Office: Wednesday, Oct. 23 

3:30-7:30 p.m.

MTA Office: Tuesday, Oct. 29

3:30-7:30 p.m.

Snacks provided.  Raffle!

We need your help to get Lisa elected

and change the Board of Education.

Do you prefer phone banking from

home?  Contact the MTA Office and

ask for a link.  (323) 722-5005

Call to action

Montebello Teachers Association

918 W. Whittier Blvd., 90640, Montebello
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